MESSAGE FROM THE CHANCELLOR

Dear Student,

Welcome to the University of Massachusetts Global. Whether you are a new or continuing student, congratulations on your willingness to expand your knowledge by pursuing higher levels of education. Here, you will experience a relevant and world-class education specifically designed with your personal and professional growth in mind.

We understand the challenges you may face attending college while working, parenting, serving our country, or fulfilling other family and community responsibilities. Our trained and committed faculty and staff are always available to help guide you from admissions to graduation. No matter where you are in your educational journey, we are here to support you.

I wish you much success, and I look forward to seeing you at commencement.

Congratulations again on your decision to join the UMass Global family.

Sincerely,

Chancellor Dr. David Andrews